
From: Tindal Grayham (Engineering - Green Infrastructure) < @tfl.gov.uk>  
Sent: 22 October 2018 13:50 
To: Cummings Rob @tfl.gov.uk> 
Cc: Parker John (Engineering) < @tfl.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: resistograph: Farringdon Road at Mount Pleasant, opp post office 

 
As requested please report following my recent investigation of this tree. 
 
If you could please confirm what action will be taken with JP that would be appreciated. 
 
Thanks 
 
Grayham 
 
 

Kindest regards 
 
Grayham Tindal 
Senior Arboriculture & Landscape Specialist 

TFL Engineering Directorate 

TRANSPORT FOR LONDON  

Highways Engineering Team | Engineering & Technical Services 

Palestra | 3th floor - Zone 3Y7 | 197 Blackfriars Road | London SE1 8NJ 

Mob:  
 
 
From: Parker John (Engineering)  
Sent: 12 October 2018 12:42 
To: Tindal Grayham (Engineering) 
Cc: Cummings Rob 
Subject: FW: resistograph: Farringdon Road at Mount Pleasant, opp post office 

 
Hiya, information below. Thanks! Basically if you could take a quick look at the tree and say what 
you think then that would be appreciated, personally I have been saying for years that it should 
come down if they can’t move the traffic away from the tree on that left hand turn.  
 
Rob – Grayham has kindly volunteered to inspect.. 
 
Cheers, John  
 
From: Parker John (Engineering)  
Sent: 11 October 2018 12:45 
To: Cummings Rob 
Subject: RE: resistograph: Farringdon 

 
I think someone will need to go up and inspect but I’m not about for the next ten days or so.. If I 
can get there tomorrow then I will. Otherwise I could ask Grayham or Robin.. 
 
From: Cummings Rob  
Sent: 11 October 2018 12:21 
To: Parker John (Engineering) 
Subject: Re: resistograph: Farringdon 

 



I was a bit confused myself. I’m only worried about the Farringdon one. Presuming we aren’t 

continuing with Resistograph. What’s the next step if not? 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

 




